
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 30, 2019 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

Washington, DC 20528 

 

 

Homeland 
Security 

 

 

   SENT VIA EMAIL TO: davisson@epic.org, jscott@epic.org, tran@epic.org, foia@epic.org 

 

John Davisson 

EPIC 

1718 Connecticut Avenue NW  

Suite 200 

Washington, DC 20009 

 

Re: 18-cv-00545 (2018-HQLI-00022) 

EPIC v. DHS   

Fourth Interim Release 

 

Dear Mr. Davisson: 

 

This is our fourth interim response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to the 

Department of Homeland Security (DHS), dated September 9, 2016. 

 

For this production, DHS reviewed 320 pages of which 100 pages are released in full and two 

pages are withheld in part pursuant to FOIA exemption (b)(6). 218 pages are duplicates or non-

responsive. The 102 pages for release are bates stamped DHS-001-0545-000102 to DHS-001-

0545-000203.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this release, please contact Assistant U.S. Attorney Johnny 

Walker, United States Attorney’s Office, U.S. District Court for the District of Columbia, by email at 

johnny.walker@usdoj.gov or phone at 202-252-2575. 

 

 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Bradley E. White 

FOIA Program Specialist 
 

Enclosure: 102 pages 
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